
 

 

 
AGENDA 

COUNCIL COMMITTEE FOR  
EMERGING TECHNOLOGY AND TELECOMMUNICATIONS 

CANCELLATION NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING 
  

Wednesday November 19, 2014 
 

The City Council Committee for Emerging Technology and Telecommunications has cancelled their 
meeting scheduled for Wednesday, November 19, 2014.   
  
 
For additional information about the Council Committee for Emerging Technology and Telecommunications please 
contact Melodye Foust, Economic Development Department, (512)974-7819. 
 


